
Treasurers report 

1Presentation –An enjoyable end of season presentation evening 

and thanks to the raffle an excess of £260 was made 

2Tournament- A very successful tournament the entries were up but 

an increase to £864 from £720 for table hire and a slight increase in 

hall hire resulted in a small loss.The food raised over £300 which was 

an excellent result. 

3 Trophies-an extra div 4 shield and engraving cost increases meant 

that an increase  of over£200 on previous years,  we did not also 

charge clubs for extra keepsakes as in previous years. 

4 MiscThese are £100 for zoom meeting fees and £84 for flicker fees 

for photos 

An overall season loss of £79 was made which would have been 

more as essex fees were  waived due to covid 

The final cash balance should read £4434 as a coaching grant of 

£1200 is held as a separate account. 


